From: Karl Antony Phillips

Sent: Saturday, 22 June 2002 2:39 AM
To: JSCEM@aph.gov.au
Cc:
Subject:  Submission
From: Karl Antony Phillips
E-mail:
Phone:
Message:
| To: The Committee Secretary

Joint Standing Committee
on Electoral Matters
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
Australia

Dear Sir,

This submission is in response to the JSCEM'’s invitation for public comment as part of its Inquiry
into the Conduct of the 2001 Federal Election.

| have been away from the above North Sydney address for over 20 years. Nevertheles | have
voted at Australia House in London during all those years not knowing whether my vote counted.
| certainly hope it did. If not | want my to count in the future.



